
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 March 2021 

 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Prom 
 
I am writing to you to update you about the plans for the annual Year 11 Prom. If 
restrictions are relaxed to allow large social gatherings, we would like to hold a Prom 
on 25 June 2021 for those students who completed Year 11 in the 2019/20 school 
year and a separate Prom on 16 July 2021 for our current Year 11 students. Both 
Proms are scheduled to take place at Beverley Racecourse, Beverley, HU17 8QZ and 
it is anticipated that the cost of the tickets will be £30. The cost of the ticket includes a 
buffet meal, a drink and photographs taken by a professional photographer.  
 
In the first instance, we would like to find out how many of our students are interested 
in attending this event if it is able to go ahead and ask if you could complete the form 
via this link by no later than 16 April 2021. 
 
Once we have numbers of interested students confirmed and are clear if the 
restrictions will allow us to hold a large social event we will be back in touch. It is 
advisable that students do not purchase outfits or book transport until the events are 
confirmed.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KK5MpUuEM0_6ftEDj0lqL7536ZZL20iZm6-9E_WEzZM/edit

